
 

 
JYC COURIER 
 
 
 
 
 

From the 
Commodore 
 
The Spring Series is a recent memory and 

we’re into the summer.  It looks like a nice 

stretch of weather this year.   We’ve had 

some good turnouts for racing and are 

looking forward to the Cruising season.  

Check out the Cruising Book on our 

Website. We have also received an 

invitation to the facilities at the Edgewood 

Yacht in Cranston. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

2016 UPCOMING EVENTS 

 July 8-10 Block Island Cruise 
Weekend 

 July 29th to August 7th  JYC 
Cruise 

 August 13th Fool’s Rules 
 August 20th WYC vs JYC Race 

around Dutch Island 
 End of Summer Event TBA 
 October 14th Annual Meeting 
 November 18th Installation & 

Awards Banquet—Hotel Viking 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Membership 
 
There were 103 paid memberships on 1/16.  
AfterAnnual Dues Notication went out we 
received 4 resignations. There were 3 
terminations due to lack of response after 3 
reminders. We have 5 new memberships 
this year. Our total count is 101 paid 
memberships at this time. You should soon 
be receiving an updated Membership list 
via email. 
 
Kate Shuhy/Membership Chair 
 

Welcome new members  
Tristan Mouligne 
Howard Balloch 
Charles Normand 

Social 
We had a great turnout for the 
Commissioning. Over 35 members attended 
No sunset, but the food and drinks made up 
for it. A good time had by all. 
We are looking for someone to Chair the 
End of Summer Event. We are also open to 
any ideas you may have. 

 

 

 

JYC Cruising 

As a reminder, we have two cruising events 
on the calendar.  The annual Block Island 
weekend takes place on July 8, 9, & 
10th.  We will have our traditional cocktail 
social Saturday night and encourage all 
members to join us.   
A couple of weeks later on July 23 we begin 
our adventure East.  We will make a couple 
stops in Buzzards Bay and look to arrive at 
Provincetown, MA around Tuesday 
afternoon.  We will spend a couple of days 
there and then we have two choices.  Those 
on a one week cruise will return back 
through the canal, visiting some different 
ports on the way home.  Those interesting 
in a two week adventure can join us 
heading up to Salem, MA.  From there we 
will sail over to Boston and then make our 
way back down to the canal and home to 
Jamestown. 
As in years past we will have a cruising 
guide with all the relevant information on 
ports, distances, tides and marinas available 
on the JYC web site.  We hope you can join 
us at either event.  Feel free to contact me 
with any questions at 
patriot367@yahoo.com.   
 
See you on the water soon  Ed 
 

mailto:patriot367@yahoo.com


JYC Racing 
 
Our Summer season is here! The Race 
Committee is enjoying the use of Mike 
Schnack’s What Cheer for our racing.  Now 
we just need to remember that Race Mark 3 
is now Race Mark C!   Please check out the 
race book changes for the season (including 
the name change of race mark 3!) And as a 
reminder, please do not re-cross the finish 
line after finishing as it may obstruct the 
race committee’s view of other finishers. 
We have been invited to join Wickford 
Yacht Club once again for the race to Dutch 
Harbor, scheduled for Saturday, August 
20th. This is a fun race with an award 
ceremony/social held later in the fall. 
So whether you’ll be racing or joining the 
RC, we hope to see you all out there on the 
water. 
See you on the water soon! 
Cheryl Rienzo 
JYC Fleet Captain/Race Committee 
Chairperson 
 
 

Officers 
Commodore: Larry Shuhy 
Vice Commodore: Mike Schnack 
Rear Commodore: Tim Pennington 
Secretary/Membership: Kate Shuhy 
Treasurer: Jack Rienzo 
Fleet Captain/Race Chair: Cheryl Rienzo 
Cruising Chair/ Ed Doherty 
Member at Large: Gary Engelson 
 

Reminder: Send your pictures to the JYC 
Facebook page to share with others. 

 

 

 

Fool’s Rules – August 13th 

Congratulations to Chris & 
Candy Powell on receiving 
the 2016 “Newport Life – 
Best” Award in the Regatta 
category for Fool’s Rules.  
They have put their heart and 
soul into this Event for many 
years.  The recognition is well 
deserved. 

A reminder: They are always 
looking for volunteers on that 
day.  Call Candy at 423-1492.   

 


